
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

Thursday 6th June, 2024 

Year 6 Leavers’ Party -  Monday 15th July 2024 – 6.00 – 8.00 p.m. 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly – Friday 19th July 2023 – 9.30 a.m. 

Please note that this is a two page letter. 

CRC Article 31 – All children have the right to relax and play.  CRC 28 – All children have the right to be the best that they can be. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 Leavers’ Party 

I am pleased to inform you of the arrangements for the Year 6 Leavers’ Party to celebrate your child’s time at Timothy Hackworth Primary 

School, before moving on to pastures new into Year 7. 

The party will be held for the Year 6 children on Monday 15th July, 6.00 – 8.00 pm, at Shildon Civic Hall. 

Tickets are required for this event.  There is a maximum of 3 tickets per family which includes one free ticket for your child.  The cost of the 

tickets for family members is £3.00 each which includes either hot dog and chips or beef burger and chips. Juice will also be provided for the 

children and additional drinks can be purchased at the bar. Please complete and return the slip below to indicate your meal choice by Friday 

28th June so that food orders can be placed.  Please also pay for your family member tickets via Parent Pay by Friday 28th June. 

The capacity of the Civic Hall means that only two family members, at a maximum, are able to accompany your child to the party.  We 

respectfully ask that younger siblings do not attend this event due to capacity limits. 

Please note that a parent or carer is required to accompany their child to the party. 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

We look forward to seeing you on Friday 19th July at 9.30 a.m.  Due to our limited Hall space, we kindly ask for two family members at a 

maximum to attend.  In previous years, some Y6 families have brought additional friends and family members to the Assembly.  This is not 

permitted, as it is unfair on other families and exceeds our hall capacity.  As a result, additional adults beyond the limit of two family 

members, will be turned away.  

Following the Leavers’ Assembly, families will be invited for coffee and biscuits in our Upstairs Hall.   

We are keen for children to stay with us until the end of the day, however, parents have asked us, as in previous years, if their children are 

able to leave with them after the Year 6 celebrations.  Year 6 children can leave school with their parents after the Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

should parents wish for this to happen.  Alternatively, if parents would like children to remain in school until the end of the day, we would be 

delighted for your child to stay and spend their last afternoon in Year 6 with us! 

Should you have any further questions, please do contact the School Office.  Please see Page 2, below. 

Yours sincerely, 

L. Boulton  S. Simpson-May  J. Wilcox  D. Wadsworth 

Mrs. L. Boulton  Mrs. S. Simpson-May  Mr. J. Wilcox  Mr. D. Wadsworth 
Head Teacher  Deputy Head Teacher  Y6 Teacher  Y6 Teacher 
 



 
 
 
Please complete the form below and return to our School Office as soon as possible.  Thank you. 
 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Party – Monday 15th July 6.00 – 8.00 p.m.  Shildon Civic Hall 

I would like ______ tickets for the Y6 Leavers’ Party and will pay this via Parent Pay by Friday 28th June. 

Child’s Name:  _________________________      Parent/ Carer:  ___________________ 

I understand that I must accompany my child to the party. 

Please tick your choice of meal for each person attending. 

 No Food Required Burger/Chips (£3.00) Hot Dog/Chips 

(£3.00) 

Cost 

Year 6 Child FREE   FREE 

Adult/Child FREE   £3.00 

Adult/Child FREE   £3.00 

 


